
Due to the spike in COVID-19 cases in our area, we must
suspend collection and sorting operations until further

notice.  Please do not bring any donations to St. Timothy
Lutheran Church at this time, as the church facilities are

closed.

Thank you for your continued support.  We hope you have
remained healthy, and wish you continued good fortune as
we enter the winter season.  Look for updated information

on our Facebook page.


